
 

 

 
 

April. 26nd, 2023 

 

Manuel A. Franco-Martin 
Mejico, 16. 
229021 – Zamora (SPAIN).  
mfrancom@saludcastillayleon.es  
 

Dear Jean George, 

 

I was excited to have received the invitation to Alzheimer Europe Advisory Panel. My 

relationship with Alzheimer Europe started many years ago being the annual conference one of 

the most important events for me. So, I´ll be very happy to be part of the Alzheimer Europe 

Advisory Panel, being aware of the high responsibility and engagement with AE are going to be 

in the next years.  

 

I have long experience in research and health care (mainly in psychogeriatrics) of people with 

dementia and I´ll try to share all my experience with the other members of the Advisory Panel. 

I´ll try to help as much as possible to Alzheimer Europe and I´ll try to give add-value to the 

organization. I’m involved in the activities and ceremony for being Professor of the Salamanca 

University and I hope being useful for Alzheimer Europe for all of the activities required to the 

Advisory Panel.  

 

I’m confident that my skills in this field will contribute to support the activities of Alzheimer 

Europe.  

I look forward to hearing from you soon for being considered member of the advisory Panel. Of 

course, I´ll be available to talk at your convenience.  

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Manuel A. Franco-Martin 
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